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Launch of Thornbury Energy-Smart Homes Trail 

Sustainable Thornbury is launching an open homes event in Thornbury and Alveston to show 

how local householders are making their homes more energy efficient. The launch will be 

between 4pm and 6pm on Saturday 31 August in the Stuart Room at The Chantry, 52 Castle 

Street, Thornbury, South Gloucestershire, BS35 1HB. Members of the press are welcome. 

The launch will be an informal opportunity for the householders and those organising and 

running the event to meet and talk about how the event will work. The press and local 

Councillors will also be there. Drinks and nibbles will be provided. 

The Energy-Smart Homes Trail event will take place in Thornbury and Alveston between 12 

noon and 6pm on the weekend of 19th to 20th of October. The Energy-Smart Homes Trail will 

be an open weekend for the public to see and talk about energy saving, energy efficiency and 

how to cut energy bills and help the environment.  

There will be about 12 homes open around Thornbury and Alveston plus a church hall. There 

will also be a 'Hub' at The Swan in Thornbury High Street, where there will be help and 

energy advice.  

This event is being held by Sustainable Thornbury in partnership with South Gloucestershire 

Council and supported by the Energy Savings Trust. 

  

For further information please contact Alan Pinder on 01454-416778. 
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